
 

Updated 9/30/2020 to meet new requirements of SB 927 

 

Extended COVID-19 Learning Plan 

Reconfirmation Meeting 

Required 30 Days After Initial Plan Approval and Every Month Thereafter 

 

Agenda: 

● Reconfirm how instruction is going to be delivered during the 20/21 school year 

● Public comments from parents and/or guardians on the Extended Learning Plan 

● Review weekly 2-way interaction rates 

 

Reconfirmation Meeting for December 15, 2020 

Reconfirm instructional delivery method: 

As of November 13th, 2020, all students were learning remotely per the guidance 
provided by the State of Michigan and the local health department.  On December 14, 
2020 it was communicated that all students will remain REMOTE until January 22, 
2021.  January 22, 2021 is the end of the 2nd marking period and the decision to stay 
REMOTE is in alignment with the State of Michigan and local guidance. 

Reconfirm how instruction will be delivered for each grade level: 
All students will receive instruction Monday-Friday per our Phase 4 COVID-19 Plan 

Pre-Kindergarten: 
N/A 

Elementary (Grades K - 5): 
Remote 

Middle School (Grades 6 - 8): 
Remote 

High School (Grades 9 - 12): 
N/A 

Reconfirm whether or not the district is offering higher levels of in-person 
instruction for English language learners, special education students, or other 
special populations: 

Special Education: Students are supported with a remote instructional model aligned 
to their IEP.  ESL:  Students are being provided support with the classroom teacher, 
interventions, there is an ESL consultant. 

Document Public Comments: No public comment 
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